
 

 

TRASH COLLECTION  

FOCUS on FAIR HAVEN 

Trash - Zones 1 & 2   
Monday, May 3rd 
Monday, May 10th 
Monday, May 17th 
Thursday, May 20th 
Monday, May 24th 
Thursday, May 27th 
Monday, May 31st 

Trash - Zones 3 & 4 
Tuesday, May 4th 
Tuesday, May 11th 
Tuesday, May 18th 
Friday, May 21st 

Tuesday, May 25th 
Friday, May 28th 

 

This Month In Fair Haven 

Single-stream RECYCLING 
will be picked up every 

Wednesday  for all zones!  
If your recycle items are in 
trash bags the items WILL 

NOT get recycled.   
They will be placed in the 

landfill instead. 

 

JUNE 

MAY/JUNE 2021 
Volume 31, Number 3 

BOROUGH 
INFORMATION 

~~~~~ 
MAY 

BULK PICK-UP 
Zones 1 & 2 

Monday, MAY 3rd 
 

Zones 3 & 4 
Monday, May 10th 

 

JUNE 

BULK PICK-UP 
Zones 1 & 2 

Monday, June 7th 
 

Zones 3 & 4 
Monday, June 14th 

 
MEMORIAL DAY 

PARADE 
Monday, May 31, 2021 

Begins 9:00 a.m. 
at Knollwood School 

 
ELECTION DAY 

JUNE 8, 2021 

6:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
 

Borough Offices, Library 
and DPW  

will be closed on  
Monday, May 31st 
in observance of 
Memorial Day 

MAY 

PLEASE VISIT OUR WEBSITE (WWW.FAIRHAVENNJ.ORG) FOR 
THE MOST UP-TO-DATE SCHEDULING INFORMATION 

Trash - Zones 1 & 2   
Thursday, June 3rd 
Monday, June 7th 

Thursday, June 10th 
Monday, June 14th 
Thursday, June 17th 
Monday, June 21st 

Thursday, June 24th 
Monday, June 28th 

Trash - Zones 3 & 4 
Friday, June 4th 

Tuesday, June 8th 
Friday, June 11th 

Tuesday, June15th 
Friday, June 18th 

Tuesday, June 22nd 
Friday, June 25th 

Tuesday, June 29th 

MAY– Brush and Leaf  / JUNE - BRUSH only!! 
May be placed in separate piles curbside 3-4 days 

BEFORE your designated week 
PLEASE HELP US KEEP OUR STREETS FREE OF DEBRIS 
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CAPITAL IMPROVEMENTS ALL AROUND TOWN 
Over the past ten years, the Mayor and Council have made much needed capital investments in the Bor-

ough’s parks, roads, sidewalks and drainage/stormwater infrastructure.  The majority of those projects 

were at least partially funded by various grants and additional Borough funding was bonded over the life 

of the investment, which has helped keep the Borough’s tax rate stable.      
 

The Mayor and Council will continue to invest in capital projects in a thoughtful and responsible manner 

by pursuing available grant funding to help offset the cost of all planned projects. Additionally, we will 

be taking advantage of low interest rates and our AA+ credit rating to fund capital improvements.  Fol-

lowing is a brief synopsis of projects that have been recently completed or are scheduled to begin in 

2021/2022. 
 

IMPROVEMENTS TO BATTIN ROAD – This curb, sidewalk and road paving project is nearly com-

plete and was fully funded by a $350,000 New Jersey Department of Transportation (NJDOT) Grant.  

WATERFRONT INFRASTRUCTURE AND POCKET PARK PROJECT - This project will make 

improvements to the drainage and bulkhead infrastructure at the end of Hance Road and Grange Ave-

nue. Pocket parks will be installed, or improved, at both locations. The project also includes upgrades 

in and around the Borough’s boat ramp at the end of Battin Road.  The improvements to all three loca-

tions will increase viewing vistas and access to the Navesink River.  This project is being partially 

funded by a $250,000 Monmouth County Open Space Grant.   

BANK STABILIZATION AND LIVING SHORELINE IMPROVEMENTS AT THE END OF 

DENORMANDIE AVENUE – This project is in the final plan and permitting phase. It is designed to 

protect the bluff from further erosion and improve access to the Navesink River.   

WATER MAIN UPGRADE ON RIVER ROAD FROM RUMSON TO RED BANK – This project, 

which is being undertaken by New Jersey American Water (NJAW), will replace water mains all along 

River Road that are over eighty years old. The improvements will prevent future water main breaks 

and increase water pressure for surrounding homes and businesses.   

PAVING OF RIVER ROAD, RUMSON TO RED BANK – This project will be undertaken by Mon-

mouth County at the conclusion of the NJAW water main project. 

HARRISON AVENUE IMPROVEMENTS - This curb, sidewalk, drainage and road paving project is 

in the planning stage and will go out to bid in late summer or early fall. It is being partially funded by 

a $260,000 NJDOT Grant. 

RIVER ROAD STREETSCAPE WEST – This project, which is being fully funded by the Borough 

will complete our River Road Streetscape from Smith Street to the Red Bank border through the instal-

lation of curbs, sidewalks and decorative lighting. It is scheduled to be completed prior to the Mon-

mouth County paving project referenced above.   

IMPROVEMENTS TO HANCE ROAD AND COONEY TERRACE – This project is in the early 

planning stages and it will be partially funded by a $250,000 NJDOT Grant.  

BOROUGH MICRO-PROJECTS, PHASE II – This project, which will include drainage, curb and 

sidewalk improvements in a variety of locations throughout town, is scheduled to go out to bid in late 

spring.  All the improvements are being fully funded by the Borough.  
 

I realize that capital improvement projects do impact neighborhood traffic and travel throughout town, 

which is why all projects will be coordinated through our Police Department to minimize inconvenience 

and ensure safety.  I am confident that the inconvenience will be temporary, while the improvements 

will last for many years to come. On behalf of the Mayor and Council, I thank you for your understand-

ing and cooperation.   

 

Theresa Casagrande, Borough Administrator 
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BOAT LAUNCHING PASSES 
are available through my office with a fee 

schedule as follows: 
 

Standard Fee         $85.00 per year 

Canoes, Kayaks/Shells    $40.00 per year 

Persons 65 or older        $20.00 per year 

Single day pass        $15.00 per day 

 

The application is  available through the 

Borough’s website.  We need copies of 

your driver’s license, vehicle registration, 

boat registration and trailer registration.  

Questions? Please call the Borough office 

732-747-0241 Ext *219. 

WELCOME!!!   

P 
lease give a warm welcome to Krystie Larsen, 
Administrative Assistant to the Central Office and 
Sandi Papa, our new Planning Board and Zoning 
Board Secretary.  Both ladies joined the Borough 

team in March and have become a valuable addition to our 
very talented and dedicated Borough Staff.   
 
THANK YOU to Judy Fuller for coming out of retirement to 
assist the Borough with Planning Board and Zoning Board 
matters when Jennifer Johnson resigned from the Borough (we 
wish her luck!).  We also bid a fond farewell and wish Melissa 
Abrahamsen, Assistant CFO, who has taken a position with a 
school, the best of luck and thank her for 15 years of service to 
the Borough of Fair Haven. 
 
Council meetings for the month of May will be held via the 
Zoom Platform on Monday, May 10th and Monday, May 24th 
and the meetings for the month of June will be Monday, June 
14th and Monday, June 28th beginning at 7:00 p.m. 

From the Clerk’s Desk  

Allyson M. Cinquegrana,  RMC/CMR 
Borough Clerk 

Election News 
The Primary Election will be held 
on Tuesday, June 8th.  The 
deadline to register or change your 
name or address is no 
later than Tuesday, 
May 18th (21 days 
prior to the election); 
forms are available in 
my office. 
 

The Monmouth County Board of 
Elections is looking for poll 
workers to assist with elections.  
Applications can be obtained 
through the Borough Clerk’s office 
or through the Borough’s website. 
 

“Some old-fashioned things like 
fresh air and sunshine are hard to 
beat.” (credit Laura Ingalls Wilder) 

INTERESTED?   

Please go to the Borough website,  

Forms and Documents, Clerk, 

Monmouth County Poll 

Worker Application, to fill out 

an application. 

PAPER SHREDDING DATES 
SAT, MAY 1—MONMOUTH BEACH: Bathing Pavilion, 

29 Ocean Ave. 

SAT, MAY 15—WALL TWP. High School, 1630 18th Ave. 

SAT, JUNE 5—KEYPORT—Firemen’s Field Parking Lot,  

W. Front Street, Across from Keyport Fishery 

SAT, JUNE 19—SHREWSBURY BORO 

Municipal Bldg., 419 Sycamore Ave. 

SUN, JUNE 27th—Freehold Boro-Park Ave School, 

280 Park Ave. 

~     ~     ~ 

All events are 9 a.m.—1 p.m. unless the trucks fill first 

Remove large binder clips. Staples & paper clips can remain 

 

Limit 100 lbs 

 

Please visit the Borough website (www.fairhavennj.org) 

to view all upcoming 2021 Monmouth County 

paper shredding dates. 
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The Fair Haven Community Appeal for 2020-2021 is Wrapping Up! 
The Fair Haven Community Appeal would like to thank the Fair Haven residents who have 
already donated to the current campaign.  With your generosity we are able to help organiza-
tions that are facing an increased demand for their services. 
We will be finalizing our records in July, and up until that time donations can still be made 
online at https:\\bit.ly/FHCAppeal, or mailed to the FH Community Appeal, PO Box 63, Fair 
Haven.  
The Appeal is a registered 501(c)(3) organization that operates independently of the Borough. 
All contributions are tax deductible as allowable. If you have any questions or recommenda-
tions of organizations that you would like us to consider please email the Appeal Officers 
at FHCAppeal@gmail.com.  
  
Sincerely, 2020-2021 Fair Haven Community Appeal Committee 

Be sure to stay in the know regarding new events, camps, 
last minute cancellations and more!!! 

On our website: 
http://fairhavennj.org/content/recreation.html 

On our Facebook page: Borough of Fair Haven  On 

Twitter: @ FAIRHAVEN_REC 

Rec-N-Crew Summer Day Camp 

DATES: 6/28– 7/30 (M-F) TIME: 
Camp will be 3 hours long and is expected to run 8:30-11:30am The exact start/end times may 
slightly vary due to Covid-19 considerations AGES: Fair Haven children entering grades 1-8  

 

COST: $180, 2nd child is $155.  
 

BEFORE REGISTERING: PLEASE REVIEW THE 2021 REC N CREW SUMMER CAMP 
INFORMATION PACKET TO VIEW ANTICIPATED CAMP DETAILS 

https://www.fairhavennj.org/sites/g/files/vyhlif4411/f/ 
news/2021_rec_n_crew_summer_camp_information_packet.pdf  

Monday, May 31, 2021.  Please check our 

Borough website for information on the 

Memorial Parade and Ceremony. 

For the Rec N Crew Summer Day Camp, registration takes place through our 

ONLINE REGISTRATION SYSTEM: 
http://fairhavennj.leagueapps.com/  

When registering through our website you will be prompted to create a Fair Haven LeagueApps 
family username & password if you do not have one  

Questions about a Fair Haven summer camp? Please email Recreation@fhboro.net  

Registration with LATE FEE available May 15-June 1  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pGjG94X6BSIgSaFTsS_pAKeNH_FB1DWf7SeAi2K-HYnW3TGstELGcN0c7CuxIp68fIZ1uVJaVrHlHmEssHwtXYJbqCcq4swkniHDnM1xhn8lc_ZxU3BcskzAZnkdFDSpZ5CzV-otEUsxGFOIlqibdw==&c=0_e34U4cxfcdgHewOqy8lQ4cihaYW52HoZWNh9BY3TKezUZL8Er6Yw==&ch=dADUC0t5RquMG
mailto:FHCAppeal@gmail.com
http://fairhavennj.org/content/recreation.html
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Dear Residents, 
 
As we continue to go about our daily lives during very 
difficult times please remember that we have Knollwood 
graduates who are serving on active duty in the Armed 
Forces of the United States.  As Fair Haven families 
navigate through the ordeals created by this COVID 
pandemic, let us not forget that there are a number of 
households who carry the additional burden of having a 
love one serving their country in a very dangerous world.. 
As a veteran myself and a parent who has had a son serve 
in a war zone I know first hand the emotional toll it takes 
on a family. The one thing that always softens that ordeal is 
the knowledge that their love one and family are in the 
thoughts and prayers of their fellow residents.. The most 
positive direction to show support and let these families 
and their soldiers know they are not forgotten during this 
emotional time is to send a note or short letter to the soldier 
serving. 
 
The Wall of Honor Committee has established three ways 
for you to send a note or short letter to those serving: 
 
1st:  The Facebook Page: “The Wall of Honor at 
Knollwood School’’ FB page is a simple and direct way to 
add a comment, share a story from home, and perhaps wish 
them well and say thank you for their service.  
 
2nd:  Send an “e-note”.  With this link, you can send a 
message to a specific serviceman or all of  honorees 
serving.  Click here or type this link on your browser to get 
started:  https://forms.gle/7YgHnY7JqAyPABSZ6 .  
 
As any veteran will tell you, a note or letter from home is a 
welcome treasure and an uplifting “shot in the arm” during 
a deployment or service away from family and friends. 
 
3rd:  For our tBorough’s middleschoolers, there is a 
mailbox attached to the display at Knollwood School that 
was installed to accept notes and letters from the students 
at that facility. If you have a child attending that school 
please encourage your child to drop a note to the graduates 
who have made the decision to defend our way of life. 
 
Please take the time to write to those serving so they know 
they are not forgotten and are in our thoughts and prayers. 
 
I wish you all a safe and happy summer season. 
 
Joe Perrotto, Chairman, Wall of Honor Committee 

   "Wall of  Honor" 

As we look forward to warmer weather we also 
hope that the library will again be open to the 
public.  Until then the Lobby Pick has been 
working very well as we try to keep our patrons 
up to date with their favorite authors.  Don’t 
forget that eBooks are always available on our 
web page for reading on many different devices.  
If you have any questions or need help getting 
started with eBooks please contact the library 
732-747-0241 *220.  
 
We are so happy that many children have been 
enjoying the take and make crafts that are 
available in the lobby.  Each week we provide 
different crafts (beautifully made by Miss Laura) 
that often have special themes.  These are 
popular items so be sure to look for the basket 
and grab one while you pick up your book 
order.  Also as Miss Laura is out right now I 
would like to introduce Miss Stephanie who is 
temporarily filling in.  She is doing songs, sign 
language, and crafts and of course reading 
wonderfully written children’s books.   Please 
look for her each Tuesday on the kid’s page at 
www.fairhavenlib.org. 
 
As a member library to the Monmouth County 
Library our patrons can participate in the virtual 
book clubs, yoga sessions, knitting club, 
entertainment programs, and others that are 
streaming via courtesy of the library.  Have a 
look@ www.monmouthcountylib.org  and 
enjoy the activities. 
 
Please stay safe and healthy until we see you 
again. 

By Donna Powers 

https://forms.gle/7YgHnY7JqAyPABSZ6
http://www.fairhavenlib.org
http://www.monmouthcountylib.org
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WHAT IS STORMWATER POLLUTION? Water from rain and melting snow that flows 
over lawns, parking lots and streets is known as stormwater runoff. This water, which travels along gutters, into 
catch basins and through storm drain pipes and ditches, usually is not treated, but then flows or is discharged into 
local waterbodies. Along the way, the stormwater picks up trash (fast-food wrappers, cigarette butts, styrofoam 
cups, etc.) and toxins and other pollutants (gas, motor oil, antifreeze, fertilizers, pesticides and pet droppings). This 
polluted stormwater can kill fish and other wildlife, destroy wildlife habitat, contaminate drinking water sources and 
force the closing of beaches because of health threats to swimmers. 

Human activity is largely responsible for the stormwater pollution. Everything that we put on the ground or into 
the storm drain can end up in our water. Each of us has a responsibility to make sure these contaminants stay out 
of our water. Whether we have clean water is up to you!   
 

    Here are some simple guidelines to follow: 
 

 FOLLOW THE DIRECTIONS ON THE FERTILIZER BAG, DO NOT APPLY BEFORE 
IT RAINS AND USE ONLY WHEN NECESSARY.  

 PROPERLY DISPOSE OF YOUR PET'S WASTE BY FLUSHING IT DOWN THE TOI-
LET OR BY PLACING IT IN A BAG AND THROWING IT IN THE TRASH.  

 RECYCLE USED OIL AT CERTIFIED FACILITIES AND MAINTAIN YOUR VEHICLE 
TO PREVENT LEAKS.  

 TAKE YOUR CAR TO A CAR WASH WHERE THE WATER GETS TREATED AND RE-

FAIR HAVEN STREETLIGHTS TO BE UPGRADED 
TO LED TECHNOLOGY 

At the Fair Haven Environmental Commission, our mission is to keep Fair Haven at the forefront of 
the most economic and environmentally advantageous technology, while making sure that these solu-
tions work for our citizens.  
 

Currently, we have three technologies: Mercury (bluish light), sodium (yellow light) and incandescent. 
For environmental safety, no new mercury lights can be installed. Yellow sodium lights are good in 
fog (same as your car’s fog lights and the incandescent lights waste huge amounts of energy and are 
expensive (it is these we want to replace first). The 100 to 300 watt incandescents can be replaced by 
50-90 watt LEDs which also are far more reliable with a much longer life and better lighting on the 
ground 
 

We don’t know what we don’t know, so we are testing, soon, 12 new LED streetlights. JCP&L will 
install these at no charge to the Borough. We have chosen the sites (quiet residential streets, major 
pedestrian crossings, busy intersections, school crossings, etc.) to inform us how well they serve each 
condition and to help us choose the wattage levels. Fog, rain or a lovely moonlit night will all provide 
test beds. WE ALSO WANT TO HEAR FROM OUR CITIZENS on LED performance.  Please 
contact me at rww@monmouth.com to relay your experiences and impressions. I will respond when-
ever necessary. After a year of assessment, or less, we will be prepared to properly upgrade the current 
249 streetlights (49 incandescent) to better serve our residents. 
 

Ralph Wyndrum Jr. 
Fair Haven Environmental Commissioner 

mailto:rww@monmouth.com
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Virtual 2020 Red Bank CROP Walk a Success 
The CROP Hunger Walk Committee would like to thank all the participants in the 2020 Virtual Walk.  
You have been wonderful, helping to raise $137,000+ to help eradicate hunger!! 
Some highlights were: 

2020 Our 2nd Highest Amount Raised in 40 Years to Help End Hunger despite Covid challenges. 
 
A three-hour extravaganza montage of local musical talent and Red Bank Crop Walk his-
tory was developed by Eric Hackler and is still available for viewing on YouTube (Virtual 
Crop Hunger Walk - Red Bank 2020 ). Thank you Eric! 
 
The Red Bank Crop Walk (virtual or in person) will be held on Sunday, October 17, 2021 
(the same weekend as UN World Food Day, October 16, 2021).  If it is virtual, our walk-
ers will pick a time and day of their choosing to walk, plus hopefully, hold their own virtu-
al food drive and bring what was collected to the food pantry of their choosing. A virtual 
food drive would consist of a food bin placed outside, on a front porch or driveway and an invitation to 
friends and neighbors, by flyer or by phone to drop food donations off.    
 

Donations can be made online at http://www.redbankcropwalk.org/  anytime of the year (on the left 
side of page by clicking on the BIG BLUE DONATE button (pay by credit card).  Covid is still with us 
and people from everywhere, children and adults, are suffering from the effects of illness, war, famine and 
displacement.  All are our brothers and sisters.  Please reach out your helping hand and ease their troubles. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CROP Walk helps out 15 partners as well as hungry people around the world! 
 

Thank you all for helping us go the extra mile for all the families hurt by the pandemic, the loss of jobs 
and business closings. The need was greater this year and you rose and met the challenge!! 

LANDSCAPERS—2021 LEAF AND BRUSH SCHEDULE 

http://www.redbankcropwalk.com/2021/01/2020-our-2nd-highest-amount-raised-in.html
http://www.redbankcropwalk.org/
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Garden Club of  Fair Haven News 
for May and June 2021 

Ever wonder what flowers and vegetables to plant in your garden?  For example, perennials 
that do well and bloom year after year and vegetables that will yield a bumper crop are all great 
choices.  Well, the garden club members at the GCFH’s plant sale can advise you and sell you 
the perfect plants.  All perennials for sale come right out of member’s gardens where they have 
flourished for years.  Hardy healthy perennials that will bloom each year because they are the 
right flowers for this part of NJ.  Also available will be vegetables, herbs, small unique shrubs, 
beautiful hanging baskets and small planters and flower arrangements in our boutique. 
The sale is Friday May 7 from 4-7pm and Saturday May 8 from 9-12pm, which is right before 
Mother’s Day (a perfect time to purchase that flowery 
gift for Mom). The sale is on the lawn of the FH fire 
house on River Road in Fair Haven. 
 
This sale is a major fund raiser for the garden club and 
has been a Fair Haven event for the last 44 years.  The 
garden club uses the profits for many worthy causes. 
 
If you are interested in becoming a member you can 
contact membership chairman Lee Davidson at 
lzilincar@aol.com. 
 
 

 

REASONS TO PICK UP 
AFTER YOUR PET 

 Stormwater carries pet waste and 
other pollutants directly into 
waterways. 

 Animal waste adds nitrogen to the 
water.  Excess nitrogen depletes the 
oxygen in water necessary for 
beneficial underwater grasses, 
wildlife and fish. 

 No one likes to step in pet waste 
and spread it into homes, cars and 
businesses. 

 Your neighbors will 
appreciate your good 
manners.   
 
 

        IT’S THE LAW! 

LOOKING 
FOR INFORMATION? 

 

Help us to keep YOU informed!! 
 

 BOROUGH WEBSITE www.fairhavennj.org  
 FACEBOOK Page “Borough of Fair Haven” 
 CONSTANT CONTACT—weekly emails for 

upcoming meetings, events, local news and 
updates.  Sign Up Today! 

 MAYOR’S MESSAGE—weekly email, through 
Constant Contact, from Mayor Lucarelli 

 ELECTRONIC SIGN in front of  Borough Hall 
 EBLASTS sent out through NIXLE 
 FOCUS NEWSLETTER (bi-monthly) 
 MUNICIPAL CALENDAR 
 
Have questions?  Remember when 
calling the Borough offices that you 
need to hit star (*) before the extension 
number in order to reach the correct 
department. 
 

Drop by or call our Borough offices!! 

mailto:lzilincar@aol.com
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Fair Haven Police Department  

PART-TIME 
CROSSING GUARDS NEEDED  

 

Fair Haven Borough is hiring part-time 
crossing guards. For further information, 
please come into Police 
Headquarters to pick up an 
application or contact 
Patrolman John Koetzner at 
732- 747-0241 x*329 or 
jkoetzner@fhboro.net. 

HOME SECURITY:  
With the warmer weather approaching, many 
homeowners will begin to open their windows 
and sliding doors to allow the fresh air into their 
homes. An open window or slider, especially on 
the first floor, is an easily accessible entry point 
for any burglar looking for an “easy score”. Re-
member to close and lock these windows and 
doors every time you leave your home. A burglar 
only needs a few minutes to enter your home and 
steal your valuables. 

10 Tips for Parents of New Drivers 
 
Tip #1: Be the example your children need. If you refrain from using a cell phone while driving, buckle up 
your seat belt, respect others on the road and follow the traffic laws of your state, your teenager will follow your 
example. 
 
Tip #2: Choose the appropriate car. A newer car may have better safety features and airbags than an older 
model. Larger cars offer more protection in a crash and your teen may be a bit less tempted to rev the engines 
for a race. 
 
Tip #3: Practice makes a (nearly) perfect driver. No one becomes good at something after doing it for 
just a few hours. Your child needs at least two hours of practice driving each week for six months to reach a lev-
el of proficiency. 

 
Tip #4: Limit nighttime driving. Reduced visibility at night makes 
nighttime driving much more challenging for inexperienced drivers. 
 
Tip #5: Have the impaired driving talk. Talk with your child before he 
or she gets a license. If your teen were to consume any alcohol or oth-
er drugs before getting behind the wheel, they would be engaging in 
impaired driving. In addition to warning them about the risks of crashes 
and fatalities, make sure your child knows the legal and economic con-
sequences of disobeying the law. 
 
Tip #6: The dangers of texting. Hundreds of people die every month 
because a driver got distracted while behind the wheel. Teach your 
child to keep their eyes on the road and their minds focused. 
 

Tip #7: Prepare them for the weather. Snow? Black ice? Heavy rains? Teach your child to know how to han-
dle the common (and even uncommon!) situations that arise on the roads in your area. 
 
Tip #8: Don’t drive while drowsy. Fatigued drivers are dangerous drivers. Encourage your teen to balance 
their activities and get enough rest. 
 
Tip #9: Keep an eye on maintenance. If your teenager knows how to test tire pressure, check essential fluids 
and change a flat tire, they’ll be safer on the roadway. 
 
Tip #10: Use technology to your advantage. Technology can allow you to monitor your teen ’s driving per-
formance, to set speed alerts, radio volume limits, etc.  

https://www.nhtsa.gov/risky-driving/distracted-driving
https://www.nhtsa.gov/risky-driving/distracted-driving
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All Other Borough Meetings as Noticed at Borough Hall and Borough Website 

 
 

BOROUGH MEETINGS 
 
               

COUNCIL MEETINGS 
  Monday, May 10,  7:00 p.m.         Monday, June 14, 7:00 p.m. 
  Monday, May 24, 7:00 p.m.           Monday, June 28, 7:00 p.m. 
 

ZONING BOARD            PLANNING BOARD         
  Thursday, May 6, 7:15 p.m.          Tuesday, May 18, 7:30 p.m. 
 Thursday, May 20, 7:15 p.m.         Tuesday, June 15, 7:30 p.m.   
 Thursday, June 3, 7:15 p.m.          
 Thursday, June 17, 7:15 p.m.             
 

RECREATION COMMITTEE                          
Tuesday, May 4, 6:30 p.m.  
Tuesday, June 1, 6:30 p.m.  

 

SHADE TREE COMMISSION 
Wednesday, May 5, 7:30 p.m.    
Wednesday, June 2, 7:30 p.m.    

 

HISTORIC COMMISSION  
Tuesday, May 25, 7:00 p.m. 
Tuesday, June 22, 7:00 p.m.  

 
 ENVIRONMENTAL COMMISSION              

 Wednesday, May 19, 7:30 p.m.     
Wednesday, June 16, 7:30 p.m. 

   
FAIR HAVEN FIELDS ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

Thursday, May 20, 7:00 p.m. 
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PERMIT #18  
RED BANK, NJ 

NO KNOCK 
Registration Ordinance.  

 

There is a NO KNOCK Registration Ordi-
nance in effect which allows you to register 
with my office to be placed on a NO KNOCK 
list so solicitors will not approach your home, 
if you choose. When an applicant applies for 
such a license and if they are approved, they 
will be given a copy of the list (address only) 
of those who have registered. Hours have also 
been set for solicitation from 10:00 a.m. until 
6:00 p.m. Please keep in mind that there are 
organizations that are federally exempt from 
state and local regulations and can approach 
your home at hours other than what has been 
set. I will also be providing exempt organiza-
tions with the list of NO KNOCK registrants 
and ask for consideration.  If you have already 
registered your property, you do not need to 
re-register.  


